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1. Many thanks once again to the community for their patience as the library repairs the upstairs 

public bathroom and teen room. The asbestos remediation is complete and the work on 
rebuilding what was damaged will take place in January. 

 
2. Thanks as well to The Friends of the Library for hosting Costumes and Cocktails on October 

20th.  It was a great success with more than 200 community members attending. 
 

3. There will be a Martial Arts Workshop for Kids (ages 8-12) on Saturday, November 18th at  
10am.  Registration is required. 

 
4. The Artisan Fair will take place on December 1-2 at the Library and Town Hall.  There is 

currently space for more vendors.  Please contact the Friends of the Library for more 
information – friendsoflcl@lansinglibrary.org 

 
5. On display during the month of December – From the bottom of my heart, a series of 

anatomical heart illustrations – by Jessica Stratton. 
 

6. The library will be closed Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 24th. 
 

7. The library has a mobile wireless hotspot available for check out. Also, the Wi-Fi is not 
password protected.  The community is welcome to park in the lot to access the Internet.  

 
8. Instructor John Burger hosts T’ai Chi classes at the Community Center on Fridays from 10:30-

11:30am.  
 

9. Learn to play American Mah Jongg every Tuesday at 10:15am and play American Mah Jongg 
every Wednesday from 1:00-3:00pm. 

 
10. The library continues to provide free delivery to Woodsedge. 
  
11. The library has an Empire Pass and passes to the Museum of the Earth and the Cayuga Nature 

Center available for check out. Board games, puzzles, story time kits, and STEAM kits are also 
available. 

 
12. The library continues to distribute free self-test COVID-19 kits, antibacterial wipes and N95 

masks to Lansing households. 


